
 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                    The Honorable Kay Granger           

Chairwoman                                                                Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                  Committee on Appropriations                                 

H-307, The Capitol                            1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515                                               Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Caregiving Youth Project Expansion in Fiscal Year 2023. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the American Association of Caregiving Youth, 

located at 6401 Congress Avenue, #200, Boca Raton, FL, 33487. The funding would be used to 

expand existing caregiving youth services to 22 schools in Palm Beach County. The program 

offer supportive services to help caregiving youth with their mental health, academic services, 

and more. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lois Frankel 

Member of Congress  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


